14.

HERITAGE WORKING PARTY

The Board considered recommendations from the Heritage Working Party
regarding ways of promoting Heritage itemsin the Spreydon-Heathcote area.

The Board resolved to place an item in the next Community Newsletter advising
that it has allocated $5,000 to be spent on Heritage items, and is now calling for
interested parties to advise of any existing projects or ideas they would like the
Board to consider.



